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REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 15, 2021

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. kel LS 2021

SUBMISSION OF GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT (GAD) PLANS AND BUDGETS FOR
FISCAL YEAR 2022 OF REGIONAL FIELD OFFICES

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
All Others Concerned

1. Attached is Memorandum DM-HROD-2021-0393 from Wilfredo E. Cabral, Regional
Director, DepEd NCR and OIC, Office of the Undersecretary, Human Resource and
Organizational Development, dated November 3, 2021, entitled: Submission of Gender and
Development (GAD) Plan and Budget for Fiscal Year 2022 of the Regional Field Offices, for
information and guidance concerned.

2 Immediate dissemination of and compliance with this Memorandum are desired.

EVEL .Iyl FETLVERO, CESO IV
Regional Director

Enclosure: As stated

Reference:  As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:
GAD PLANNING BUDGETING
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OFFICE OF THE UNDERSECRETARY NOY
HUMAN RESOURCE AND ORGANIZATIONAL DEVELO

MEMORANDUM
DM-HROD-2021-0393

TO : REGIONAL DIRECTORS
REGIONAL GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT (GAD) FOCAL
POINT SYSTEMS
SCHOOL DIVISION GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT (GAD)
FOCAL POINT SYSTEMS
ALL OTHERS ENC‘ERN’ED

FROM 2 WILFREDO t CABRAL

Regional Director, DepEd NCR and
Officer-In-Charge, Office of the Undersecretary
Human Resource and Organizational Development

SUBJECT : SUBMISSION OF GENDER AND DEVELOPMENT (GAD) PLANS
AND BUDGETS FOR FISCAL YEAR 2022 OF REGIONAL FIELD
OFFICES

DATE : 03 November 2021

This is in reference to the Memorandum Circular No. 2021-04 of the Philippine Commission on Women
(PCW) on the Preparation and Online Submission of Fiscal Year (FY) 2022 Gender and Development
(GAD) Plans and Budgets dated 24 August 2021, and in accordance with Section 36 of the Magna Carta
of Women (MCW).

We call on our Regional Field Offices to submit their respective GAD Plans and Budgets (GPBs) for FY
2022 on or before November 18, 2021. Please upload your GPBs through this link
https://bit.ly/2021RegGPB or you may send it at gfps.secretariat@deped.gov.ph. Also, we are
requesting all Regional GFPS to update your directory of members through this link
https:/bit.ly/ROGFPSDirectory.

Further, we are inviting all DepEd Regional Offices GAD Coordinators to attend a short meeting on
November 15, 2021, 1:30 - 2:30 pm to discuss other matters related to the submission of the GPBs as
well as the GAD Strategic Framework. Link of the said meeting will be coordinated to your office once
available,

Attached are the MC No. 2021-04 and the GPB Template for your reference.

Should you have immediate queries, if any, please contact the DepEd Central Office GFPS Secretariat
Mr. Ryan Ray D. Limos or Ms. Bless D. Valdez through phone number at (02) 8633-7229 / (02) 8635-

3760 or via email at gfps.secretariat@deped.gov.ph.

For your guidance and strict compliance. Thank you.

[BHROD-EWD/Limos/Valdez]

Room 102, Rizal Building, DepEd Complex, Meralco Ave., Pasig City 1600
Telephone No.: (02) 8633-7206 | Telefax No.: (02) 8631-8494
Email Address: usec.hrod@deped.gov.ph | Website: www.deped.gov.ph



